
Learning about Diversity at Cameron 

Free Parent Workshop! 
When?  Monday October 30 from 6-7:30pm 

Where?  At Cameron Elementary in the Library 

What?  At the parent workshop, attendees will come away with: 
• Increased knowledge of 2SLGBTQ+ identities, terminology 
• Practical steps and creative ideas on how to support a child that 

comes out to you 
• A chance to work through realistic and customized scenarios 
• The chance for parents/caregivers to honestly ask questions and 

get advice anonymously from 2 of our most experienced Get 
REAL speakers 

RSVP by filling out the online form for the parent workshop 
Get Real Inclusivity Parent Workshop at Cameron Elementary (office.com)  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LV7swROUrEqeab99Ida2QrvWClTkpf5IoGSpAcilt2RUREdCTjFUUUczOE5DN1M5T1E5SDUxQVBBOC4u

